" R&R Develop ment LLC 301 Sky Harbour Drive
' ‘ La Crosse, WI 54603

March 18, 2019

VIA EMAIL to torpc@]lseairport.com

Mr. Clint Torp, Airport Manager
La Crosse Municipal Airport
2850 Airport Road

La Crosse, WI 54603

Dear Clint,
This letter is in regards to the Lease Agreement between the City of La Crosse and
R & R Development, LLC for a billboard/sign on Airport property. The current

Lease will expire on August 31, 2019.

By this letter, we are requesting a five (5) year renewal of this Lease. The terms
and provisions of the Lease will remain in effect.

I look forward to the Airport Board’s and La Crosse City Council’s acceptance of
this extension request.

Sincerely,

Kristine H. Cleary
Member

Phone: (608) 783-7500



